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2013 Annual Meeting & 

Pancake Breakfast 
Saturday, June 22  

 

You are invited to attend the Annual 

Meeting of the West Battle Lake 

Lakeshore Assôn (WBLLA) to be held 

Saturday June 22nd, 2013 at the 

Lakes Area Community Center in 

Battle Lake beginning at 9:00 A.M. 

 

Preceding the meeting at 8:00 A.M. 

the Battle Lake Lions Club will be 

serving a Pancake and Sausage 

breakfast in the lower level of the 

Community Center to all members at 

no charge. 

 

This year the dues are $25.00. 

Mark your calendar and plan to 

attend the breakfast and annual 

meeting on June 22nd.  Bring a 

neighbor and meet/visit with other 

lakeshore property owners. We invite 

you to take this opportunity to get 

familiar, or become  involved in your 

lakeshore association and hear about 

the projects that the WBLLA is 

working on that will have a positive 

impact on the lake. We also have 4 

open positions for Board Members 

so if you would like to join the Board, 

please let us know the day of the 

meeting. 

We look forward to seeing you at 

the annual meeting on June 22!!  

2013 

Membership Dues 

and Email Request 
 

Thanks to those of you that have paid 

your 2013 Membership dues. To date 

we have received 293 of the 577 

possible so about half of you have 

not sent them in as of yet. If you 

happened to forget to send them in, It 

is not too late to do so!!! 

 

Please send in your $25.00 check via 

mail immediately to: 

West Battle Lake Lakeshore Assôn 

P.O. Box 51 

Battle Lake, Mn. 56515 

 

Please remember to include your     

Email address on the renewal so that 

we may contact you in a more timely 

and efficient manner regarding 

Association activities and events in 

the future. 

 

Please forward your email info to our 

Email address at: 

wbllamn@gmail.com so that we may 

record the info for future use. 

 

Thanks Steve Kirchner, Treasurer 
 

.  
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During the winter of 2008, community members 

from the City of Battle Lake, Everts Township, and 

Clitherall Township were meeting regularly to 

address business decline, lack of economic 

diversity, declining school enrollment, and a 

deteriorating outlook for Glendalough tied to low 

visitor counts.  

 

These community members rallied together to form 

the Lakes Area Development Association (which 

was supported by the WBLLA).  They drafted a 

comprehensive development plan and set out to 

change the course, one building block at a time.  

 

Since that time, volunteers worked closely with City 

of Battle Lake to secure HRA grants for commercial 

and residential facelifts and improvements, upgrade 

facilities at Halverson Park and the Public Beach, 

support Good Samaritanôs Center expansions, 

achieve a successful vote for a natural gas 

infrastructure in the City and surrounding lakes, 

approve a Complete Streets renovation project in 

downtown Battle Lake, and secure a Safe Routes to 

School project with the State of Minnesota. District 

#542 implemented academic programs within the 

Park to coincide with the Trail Center renovation. 

 

One of the galvanizing elements of this 

development plan was to construct a 12-mile bike 

and pedestrian trail to connect downtown Battle 

Lake to Glendalough State Park to unite students, 

senior citizens, tourists, and visitors with all of the 

recreational, historical, arts, academic and 

commerce amenities in the area.  

 

This complex project involved five integrated trail 

segments and more than $1,500,000 of funding 

raised by citizens from grants, bonding and local 

philanthropy to complete the projects. A new bridge 

was constructed in Glendalough during the summer 

of 2012 and archeological surveys were completed 

(with some amazing artifacts discovered).  

 

By summers end in 2013, four entirely new trail 

segments will be constructed and paved, which will 

coincide with new paving, sidewalks, and street-

scaping in downtown Battle Lake in September and 

October.  Residents and visitors will experience a 

vision that has been more than five years in the 

making.   

 

These assets stand ready to bring generations of 

recreational, social, academic, and economic vitality 

to the region. The City of Battle Lake was recently 

informed they are the named recipient of another 

$25,000 grant from the Otto Bremer Foundation per 

an application written by local volunteers.  The 

proceeds are intended to market the new assets 

that have been amassed by an intentional 

community.   
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Required Actions of ALL Boaters 

Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) 
1. CLEAN all visible aquatic plants, zebra 

mussels, and other prohibited invasive species 

from watercraft, trailers, and water-related 

equipment before leaving any water access or 

shoreland. 

  

2.   DRAIN water-related equipment (boat, ballast 

tanks, portable bait containers, motor) and drain  

bilge, live-well and bait-well by removing drain 

plugs before leaving a water access or shoreline 

property. Keep drain plugs out and water-draining 

devices open while transporting watercraft. 

  

3. DISPOSE of unwanted bait, including 

minnows, leeches, and worms, in the trash. It is 

illegal to release live bait into a waterbody or 

release aquatic animals from one waterbody to 

another. If you want to keep your live bait, you 

must refill the bait container with bottled or tap 

water. 

  

The West Battle Lakeshore Associations 

continues to focus on AIS Prevention Initiatives.     

  

The Following are Ongoing Initiatives: 

ü AIS Prevention communication and brochure 

distribution.    AIS information brochures are 

accessible at both public accesses.   

ü DNR managed periodic boat inspections  

(constraint is very limited DNR resource 

availability) 

ü Sampling to detect zebra mussel veligers  

(samples conducted in 2012 were negative) 

  

 

Our objective is to prevent the introduction of 

Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) and ongoing 

communication from everyone on the importance 

is a critical component to achievement. 

  

DNR Internet Resource:  

http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/invasives/prevent

spread_watercraft.html  

 

The DNR is still encouraging water-goers to use 

a boat sticker as a reminder to drain water and 

remove weeds from boats, though it is no longer 

required by law. We face continued challenges 

with monitoring the boat accesses and promoting 

awareness. 

 

If you have any interest in volunteering to 

help with this AIS initiative at lake accesses - 

Even if it is as little of a couple hours on a 

summer weekend ï Any time you can spare can 

help save our lake from a deadly AIS invasion! 

Contact: 
Chad Schaefer at cschaefer@arvig.net   

AIS Prevention Initiatives 

 

Eurasian Watermilfoil Zebra Mussels 


